What are the proposed projects for your school?

Early Childhood Center

The communities of Van Buren Public Schools have a critical need when it
comes to early childhood education resources. The bond would allow the
district to construct a new Early Childhood Center which would be used by
students and the community.

e Construct new building

e Install new playground equipment

e Additional parking lot and band practice area

* Replace Davis Street pavement

e 18 classrooms for student instruction

e Tuition-based preschool classes for three-and four-year olds

* New location for the Great Start Readiness Program (GSRP)

* Infant and toddler programs

* Co-op programs for high school students pursuing careers in education
and/or childcare services

How will this proposal affect my taxes?
The 2019 bond program is a

e il =T  TEREY, ~ AT IR R S APRISE N
F l—i Lt . ‘ £ R . B, i A [ l:‘_ - r\,[ i =< [5__" i S = 5 <t JI21H J & 4 {
e B B L% Fe¥YsSldiYas' - (BR AS R W e AR 4 "'y § LE

The bond would generate approximately $35 million dollars and allow
the district to fund needed infrastructure projects.

Market Value Additional Mills Levied
=T of Home _ Per Household _
$200,000 0.00 mills

$300,000 0.00 mills
$400,000 0.00 mills




